Attachment A

1/22/18

After 20 yrs of being the on board instructor for Celina City Schools | have decided that
it is time to resign that position at the end of Janurary 2018. It has been a pleasure to
train the new drivers and watch as they become bus drivers. Thank you for trusting me

to train some really good people.




